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Tuesday 20th  April 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We hope everyone has enjoyed the beautiful spring weather over the Easter holidays. The 

summer term is always very busy, but it’s always enjoyable and we try to make the most of our 

outdoor areas throughout the school day. With this in mind, please ensure your child has a 

sunhat and fresh water in school every day.  Many parents apply all-day sun protection in the 

morning, but named sun protection can be kept in the classroom for your child to apply during 

the day. Please also remember to send your child with a coat every day too, even if the 

weather looks fine.  

 

Attached is our topic web for the new half term, which this half term is ‘Sports and Games”.  

We will be introducing the topic in a fun sports activity day on Tuesday 21st April. This will be 

just for the children and we will keep to our class bubbles. We will be learning about the 

importance of looking after ourselves in Science and PSHE and we would be grateful if your 

child could bring in a toothbrush and toothpaste in a named bag on Thursday 29th April so that 

we can do a Science experiment on how well we brush our teeth. 

 

We will be speaking to all parents this week in our telephone parent consultations. If you have 

not made an appointment yet, please contact the school office to arrange this. We look 

forward to being able to speak to you since the return of all pupils to school in March. 

 

Thank you again for all your support. Do not hesitate to speak with one of the Year 1 team if 

you have any concerns or queries. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs. Rebecca Olive and Mrs Fleur McPherson    
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